
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

Join us TODAY after service in the A/B Room for a Fairview Kids Volunteer Meeting. 
This meeting will be for all individuals that serve in the Kids Ministry, are interested 
in serving, or are interested in serving at Vacation Bible School, which will be June 
5-9. See Mak for more details. 
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  Jenna Toland Ministry Associate                      jenna@fairviewsherman.com
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SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2022

Join us for our Wednesday Night Meal 
this week! This meal will be served in 
the A/B room from 5:45   - 6:30pm. It 
will cost $5 per person (18 and over). 
Please sign up today with cash, check, 
or card before and after services in the 
foyer. Afterwards, we will have small 
groups for all ages until 7:30.

If you have ever had any questions regarding church membership, our series “Membership 
Matters” will help you better understand why Fairview Baptist holds biblical church 
membership in such high regard. This series will help us better understand our mission as 
a church and encourage everyone to jump on board. God is doing some exciting things 
in our church, and we want you to be a part of it!

New Here? Fill out a Connection 
Card and come see us at the kiosk 
in the foyer after service. We have a 
gift we’d like to give you as a thank 
you for joining us today

Please be in prayer for our students this weekend as they attend DNOW with many 
other churches in Grayson County. Pray for salvation, knowledge in the Word, growth 
in Biblical Community, a passion to live “on mission”, and the safety and health of all 
involved. TODAY IS THE LAST DAY TO REGISTER!


